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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received awards this 

week: 
Acorns Class: Millie Bryan 
 
Chestnuts Class: Tilly Smith 
 
Sycamores Class: Morgan Coggins 
 
Willows Class: Mrs Smith! 
 
Oaks Class: Grace Bishop 
 
Smartest dressed: Florence Pearce 
 
Growth mindset: Archie Street 
 
Role-model of the week:  Henry Roberts-Gant 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

As our academic year draws to a 

close, it would be worth spending a 

few moments to consider the many 

successes the school has enjoyed 

this year.  Highlights include the 

gaining of new awards (Values based 

Education, Fairactive, Intermediate 

International Schools, Silver Green 

Tree), our very positive OFSTEd 

report in May 2017, our improved 

KS2 SATs results and the strong and 

cohesive sense of positivity and 

community ethos that pervades the 

school continuously.  It was a 

pleasure to see this highlighted  

recently at sports day, at the KS2 

production and at the helper tea.   

Particular thanks from me go to the 

amazing team of staff I am so 

fortunate to be working with – this 

capable group of people make 

coming to school every day a real joy 

because there is such a strong sense 

of the school continually striving for 

better.  I would also like to thank our 

wonderful children who are (almost 

always!) a pleasure to work with.  I 

am particularly grateful to the 

governors and especially Bernie Balfe 

who is now stepping down as chair of 

governors, but who has been a 

constant source of wisdom and 

support.  And finally to all of you 

parents who help to make our school 

the thriving and successful hub of the 

community that it is.  It has been a 

fantastic year for our school. Thank 

you for the wonderful and ongoing 

support you provide every day – it is 

much appreciated. 

 

 

 

 



Team Superschools prizes 

    These have now been delivered to school 
and will have come home today.  

Apologies – we had been told that the 
gold prizes would be water bottles but 
instead have been sent sports bags.  
Congratulations once again to all our 

prize winners. 

KS2 trip to Warwick Castle 

We were pleased to offer this opportunity to 

our KS2 pupils on Wednesday this week. 

Our children were a credit to the school and 

really enjoyed all the workshops and  

experiences. We’re sure they will have 

told you all about it! 

Again, a particular thanks to all our helpers 

volunteers for making this visit possible. 



Auction of Promises picnic 

    Just a reminder that this is being held on 
Monday 24th July between 12 and 3pm 

for all who signed up their children, 
back in February.  Please remember 

that your child needs a picnic, sunhat, 
suncream and plenty to drink!  We look 

forward to a fun afternoon of games 
and activities. 

Bell tower works 

 

We have finally had the go ahead that our 

bell tower work and windows replacement 

in the old school classrooms will take place 

over the summer holidays.  The plan is that 

work will be complete by 1st September, 

so that, all being well, the children can return 

to their classrooms as usual on Tuesday 5th 

September. 
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